
 

4 March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carer  

Please click here a link to view proof images of our winter sports team photographs.  

Whilst the buying of these photos is by no means compulsory, we hope that you will be satisfied with the 

quality and cost of them, and will support Sport and PE at AHS for all students. Payment for photographs 

must be made through ParentMail by Monday 24 March. Following payment, students must submit a printed 

copy of the order form below indicating their chosen team photographs to Miss Nicol in the PE Department. 

The cost of each photo is £5.50 for which you will be provided a printed 7x5” image mounted in black card 

mounts. If you are ordering multiple prints please ensure to select the correct number of items when 

making payment. 

We would not want anyone to be unable to purchase photographs because of financial circumstances. If you 

would like to apply for financial support to cover these (whether or not your daughter is eligible for Pupil 

Premium Funding), please complete the confidential ‘Request for Financial Assistance’ form accessed via 

the Parents’ section of the website by Wednesday 19 March. Thank you for your continued support of Sport 

at AHS.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs Sole- Bradley 

Director of Sport 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGc0s3V8uE/F4TkPGB4B5Qu4HjcmEue0g/view?utm_content=DAGc0s3V8uE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hfe0128d238


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AHS Team Photographs Order form 

Winter 24/25 

 

 

Student Name: 

 

Student Form: 

 

Please list clearly below which team photographs you would like to purchase. 

 

1.​   
2.​   
3.​   
4.​   
5.​   
6.​   
7.​   
8.​   
9.​   
10.​   

 

Please ensure a payment of £5.50 is made via ParentMail for each photograph you wish to purchase and 

return this form to Miss Nicol in the PE Office before Wednesday 26 March. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


